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To whom it may concern,

I am writing today to say that I do not want there to be a fracking gas station built on The Ohio State campus. [ am a
fourth year student and cannot stand to see the already urban campus further polluted. I want this campus to be
preserved in its beautiful state for many more students to come. Some power is already purchased from wind farms
in southern Ohio. I feel that tax dollars would be better spent in further investing into natural energy sources such as
this. Please listen to the voices of the students, without whom this university would be nothing.

Kind regards,
Elyse Gleeson

Sent from my iPhone
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